CEPP meeting
Oct. 16, 2019
Meeting minutes

[bookmark: _GoBack]In Attendance: Steve Ives, Feryaz Ocakli, Andrew Bozio, Riley Filister, Pat Hilleren, Jina Mao, Peter von Allmen, Noa Mills.

Meeting began on 2:35 pm

1. Minutes approved.

2. Second student representative added to the CEPP committee - Noa Mills. Welcome!

3. Certificate program - Peter did research and found that both the state and Middle States have to sign off. There are currently no proposals in the works that we know of at this moment.

4. Academic calendar
· The committee explored the option of extending the Thanksgiving break to whole week
· Currently there is no break in the fall 
· This option causes the least disruption for science classes with labs 
· Need to have a conversation with Dave DeConno about possible consequences; 
· Cerri not in attendance so didn't talk about policy revision.

5. Student evaluation form
· Discussed what took place at the Committee of the Whole during the faculty meeting
· People who attended the Faculty Interest Group shared the conversations that took place in the gathering
· The FIG will work with CEPP to come up with recommendations
· No need for “working group” anymore
· Discussed issue of representation with the FIG

6. Discussed agenda items for next meeting.

Meeting ended on 3:30 pm

Respectfully Submitted
Jina Mao


